
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 December 2006 

6. PRESENTATIONS 
 
 Mark Roberts attended and provided feedback to the Board on his visit to the National Ten Pin Bowling 

Championships held in Auckland from 26-28 September 2006.  The Board had provided assistance to 
Mark from its Youth Development Fund towards the cost of this trip. 

 
 Mark confirmed that involvement in the competition had been beneficial to both himself and the 

tournament squad and he thanked the Board for the support they had provided. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


